
Did you know…? 
As a pharmacist or pharmacy student, you are considered a “gatekeeper.” This means that you 
frequently come into contact with members of the community because of your professional status. 
“Gatekeeper” training as part of a professional curriculum is considered to be an effective intervention 
for suicide prevention.  

 Assess the risk of a 
suicidal patient 

 Identify the different resources 
available to you and your 
patients 

 Intervene appropriately 
with a suicidal patient 

By the end of this 20-minute symposium, you will be able to: 

 Save a patient’s life… 


